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Barnett, Mary

From: Peter Deisch <ptrdisch@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 3:33 PM
To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: BNR

To Whom it may Concern: 
 
I am writing to ask you to classify Big Creek and a portion of the Buffalo River as impaired 303D 
classification 5.  If you find the source of the pollution and stop it, maybe we will get our pristine 
river back.  The present state is absolutely sickening, especially when one knows how it used to be. 
Please do the right thing and help the Buffalo before it's too late! 
Sincerely,  
Peter Deisch 


